
DALLASTOWN BOROUGH 

175 EAST BROAD STREET 

DALLASTOWN, PA   17313 

FEBRUARY 10, 2025 – 6:30 PM 

PUBLIC MEETING FOR WEST CHESTNUT & W BROAD ST   

 

The informal meeting was conducted by HRG Engineers, Steve Malesker, Ryan Cummings, Borough Manager David 

Garabedian and Borough Maintenance Supervisor Joe Joines. Mr. Cummings gave a brief synopsis of the project and 

then opened the floor to any questions or comments.  He had some plans that the residents could look at, plus smaller 

versions to take with them if they so desired. 

 

Mr. Cummings explained that the Borough met certain guidelines to qualify for a Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) for the W Chestnut & W Broad Street stormwater project(s).  The work will be done at no cost to the 

homeowners.  The goal is to start the project in March and be finished by the end of May.  

 

The work will start at a storm sewer inlet on W. Willow Avenue, continue down to W. Broad Street, and finish at the W. 

Chestnut Street Basin.  The goal is to retrofit the existing basin, replace existing deteriorated pipe with plastic piping and 

to regrade.  

 

Question: Who would be doing the work? 

 

Mr. Cummings stated that Barrasso was awarded the bid for this project.  

 

Question: How will parking be handled?   

 

Mr. Cummings said there should be one lane open.  If they need to temporarily close the street down, residents will be 

notified.  

 

Question: Would fencing need to be removed and placed back up by the homeowner? 

 

Mr. Joines let the residents know if any fencing needs to be removed, it will be done by the contractor and re-installed 

with no expense to the homeowner. 

 

 

The meeting ended at 6:45 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Carrie Faulkner 

 

 


